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Important information to students about Coronavirus 
 
 
Dear Student 

  
As you will be aware from media reports, there is an unfolding public health situation with a 
new type of flu virus (coronavirus), the impact of which is currently being felt in China with 
travel restrictions in affected regions.  The University is monitoring the situation closely and 
is in communication with SA Health and relevant national agencies so that we can support 
our student and staff community.  While we acknowledge that the situation continues to 
evolve, UniSA has decided to suspend travel to China for any students (undergraduate, 
postgraduate or higher degree by research) who are undertaking this travel as part of their 
course or program requirements until the situation resolves.   

  
If you have concerns about the travel restriction or any associated impact from the 
coronavirus, specific information and support is available as listed below:  
  

• If you have any questions about upcoming study travel to China, please contact the 
Travel Team on 8302 6430 or travelteam@unisa.edu.au  

• If you have recently travelled overseas and have any concerns about your health, 
please contact the UniSA Medical Health Clinic or your GP 

• If your study or research with UniSA is impacted by the outbreak of coronavirus (e.g. 
as a result of travel delays), please contact Campus Central on 1300 301 703 
or ask@campuscentral.unisa.edu.au. UniSA Online students can also speak to the 
Student Adviser team on 1300 148 812 / +61 8 8302 7333 (Monday to Friday 8:30am 
– 9pm ACST, Saturday & Sunday 9am – 5pm ACST) 
or students@enquiry.unisa.edu.au 

• If you would like further information about coronavirus and Australia’s response, 
please go to the Department of Health’s website 

• If you are planning personal travel to China or other international destinations, please 
go to the Department of Foreign Affairs and Trade website for information 

• If you have any administrative questions relating to your studies, please 
contact Campus Central on 1300 301 703 or ask@campuscentral.unisa.edu.au. 
  

We do not anticipate any disruption to the 2020 academic calendar at this point in time and 
expect that Study Period 2 will commence as planned.   
  
UniSA’s paramount concern is the health and safety of our students and staff and we will 
continue to monitor the situation and provide updates as needed.   
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